Visiting I nternational Civil
Aviation Secretary-General
Received by Cuban Vice
President
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Havana, July 22 (RHV/Prensa Latina) -- Cuban Vice President Ricardo Cabrisas met in Havana on Friday
with visiting International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) Secretary-General Fang Liu, in Cuba for a
regional aviation seminar.

Vice President Cabrisas told Liu that transportation continued to be a top-priority issue for the Cuban
Government as it engages in updating its economic model. He briefed the ICAO secretary general on the
pace of Cuba’s program of modernization of its airport infrastructure.

Fang Liu ratified the organization’s willingness to deepen its collaboration with Cuba, a founding member
of the ICAO. Fang Liu is the first woman to hold the position of ICAO secretary general.

The ICAO official acknowledged Cuba for its effective work in aviation safety and security and spoke
positively of the event on aviation data and analysis going on in Havana. Sponsored by the International



Civil Aviation Organization (ICAQ), the regional seminar gathered together aviation experts and officials
from North, Central, South America and Caribbean.

The organization is seeking consensus on a recommended set of standards for international civil aviation
and policies that could ensure a much safer, more efficient, well-protected, economically sustainable and
environmentally responsible civil aviation.
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